
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 16-1871
Date: Monday, January 4, 2021 10:28:29 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Thomas Evans <tee2@case.edu>
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 2:36 PM
To: Mulinex, Joy <Joy.Mulinex@governor.ohio.gov>
Subject: Concern about possible wind turbines in Lake Erie

Ms. Mulinex -

This note is to register my concern about locating wind turbines in Lake Erie.

I do not feel that the net contributions to the electrical power grid from such generators would be worth the impact
on the beauty of the lake and on the recreational use of this special place.

Thank you for your work protecting our great lake!

Sincerely,

Tom Evans

3909 Brainard Road
Orange Village,
Ohio 44122
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